ESHID-603826

From: Coffman, Aaron, ENV <Aaron.Coffman@env.nm.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 12:52 PM

To: Hill, Jason Scott <jshill@lanl.gov>

Cc: Dhawan, Neelam, ENV <neelam.dhawan@env.nm.gov>; Moseley, Jessica Lee <jmoseley@Ilanl.gov>; Briley, Siona,
ENV <Siona.Briley@env.nm.gov>; Shean, Rick, ENV <Rick.Shean@env.nm.gov>; Chai, Lisa, ENV
<Lisa.Chail@env.nm.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Request for Extension on 2022 NOV Response and Penalty Calculation Worksheet

Jason,
NMED approves of the request for extension.

Also, please see attached penalty calculation worksheet.

Thank you,

Aaron Coffman

Compliance and Technical Assistance Program Manager
State of New Mexico Environment Department
Hazardous Waste Bureau

121 Tijeras Ave. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87102

Phone: (505) 690-5211

Aaron.Coffman@env.nm.gov

WWW.env.gov

twitter.com/NMenvDep

(he, him) Why: https://www.mypronouns.org/what-and-why

From: Hill, Jason Scott <jshill@lanl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 12:50 PM

To: Coffman, Aaron, ENV <Aaron.Coffman@env.nm.gov>

Cc: Dhawan, Neelam, ENV <neelam.dhawan@env.nm.gov>; Moseley, Jessica Lee <jmoseley@Ilanl.gov>; Briley, Siona,
ENV <Siona.Briley@env.nm.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Extension on 2022 NOV Response and Penalty Calculation Worksheet

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or
opening attachments.

Hi Aaron,

Triad National Security, LLC (Triad) is in receipt of the Notice of Violation with Proposed Penalties Los Alamos National
Laboratory EPA ID# NM0890010515 dated February 13, 2024. Unfortunately, Triad was not included on the distribution
of this document and response to this letter must be coordinated with the Los Alamos Field Office. Due to the additional
timeline, we would like to request a 14-day extension in responding to the Notice of Violation. This would make the
response due date to the NMED by March 28, 2024.

We would also like to request that NMED provide the penalty calculations associated with the violations cited within the
letter.

Sincerely,



Jason Hill

Team Leader: RCRA Permitting / Compliance

Environmental Protection and Compliance - Waste Management Programs
Los Alamos National Laboratory

TA-00 Bldg. 480 Mail Stop: M969

Cell: 505-551-2218

Email: jshill@lanl.gov





